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EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS
HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT
06106
September 26, 2002
Diana Blanchard
Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force, Inc.
P.O. Box 31269
Greenwich, Connecticut 06831
Dear Friends:

On behalf of the State of Connecticut, it is a pleasure to extend greetings to all those who
have gathered at the Time for Lyme Benefit in New York.

I commend you for helping to create a unifying support structure for the individuals and
families afflicted with Lyme Disease in Connecticut and our Nation by the establishment
of the Lyme Disease Research Center in partnership with Columbia University. Your
tireless efforts to raise the standards of excellence in quality medical care and awareness
is a testament to your commitment and determination.

Please know that you have my best wishes for a successful evening and continued
success in all your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Governor
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